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Pawnee City Council Meets
(KLZA)--Pawnee City Council members have approved extension of the annual
solid waste disposal agreement with Seneca Sanitation.

The action came during the September 25th meeting. There will be no changes in
service or in price for the next year.

Two more people have agreed to serve on the Pawnee City Pride Committee. Deb
Niss and John DeFreece have agreed to work on the Committee with Bruce
Haughton. The Pride Committee will help the City make contacts and follow-up
on nuisance complaints in the community.
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